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Have a lovely weekend – stay safe. 

 

 

 

C.Marston 

 

This week’s Christian Foundation Champions 

 

Compassion Marharyta 
For helping friends ,who have had a fall-out, reunite. 

Lovely compassion, Marharyta.  

Forgiveness Harry K 
This week, Harry forgave someone who had done 
wrong by him. Really sensible and mature, Harry – 

well done!  

Friendship Jude 
This week, Jude was spotted playing brilliantly with 
the younger children. He was showing them how to 
play 4-Square on the playground – great friendship, 

Jude! 

Justice All of our amazing TA’s who always go above and 
beyond! Thank you TA’s!! 

Trust Fleur 
Fluer was given the Trust award for always being a 

trustworthy friend – well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday February 3rd – PTA Film Night 

Friday February 10th – Interim Reports to be 

emailed to parents 

Friday February 10th – End of Term 3 

Wednesday March 1st – NEU Strike Day (info 

will be prov) 

Thursday March 2nd – World Book Day 

Wednesday March 8th – Parent 

Consultations 

Monday March 13th – Start of Science Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

EYFS Eloise 

1 Bronti 

2 Jacob C 

3 Sophia C 

4 Nicholas 

5 Ned 

6 Lucas 

 

 

Great work! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Class Highlights of the Week 

Class 1 – Class 1 have been busy measuring 

using cubes and from what they have been 

telling me, they’ve measured pretty much 

everything in the school!! 

Class 2 – This week, Class 2 have been busy 

writing beautiful Kenning poems about their 

friends using great vocabulary choices. What a 

great way of promoting our Christian 

Foundation, Friendship.  

Class 3 – The children have been scientists this 

week by investigating ice and using 

thermometers and degrees Celsius. Did you 

know the word ‘Celsius’ comes from Sweden? 

Class 4 – Science again and making electricity 

using lemons, apples and other fruits. Maybe 

that’s a way of reducing our energy bills!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

The Parent Portal is now taking 

bookings for our Parent 

Consultations which will take 

place Wednesday 8th March 

Thank you 
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